
 
August 5, 2021 
 
To Parent and Guardians  
 
On August 18, 2020 from 4:30 - 7:00, the high school/middle school  staff will be passing out 
chromebooks for grades 6-12 ONLY.  This will take place in the middle school gymnasium.  Please 
make sure you have $25 to pay at time of distribution to ensure your student’s chromebook is insured 
and also will enable students to take home their chromebook.  The $25 will have to be a check or 
cash.  If you have any questions at the time of picking up the chromebook for your student, a 
technology coordinator/technician should be available to talk to .    All necessary agreements and 
paperwork must be filled out before a chromebook can be taken.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brent Ruppert, Principal 
Pine River High School 
 
 


